
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hunterdon Art Museum Announces Appointment of New Executive Director 

Clinton, New Jersey — May 5, 2025 — The Hunterdon Art Museum (HAM) is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Jeanne Brasile as its new Executive Director, effective May 5, 
2025. Brasile brings a wealth of experience in museum leadership, curatorial excellence, and 
community engagement, marking an exciting new chapter for the institution. 

With more than 20 years in the arts and cultural sector, Brasile previously served as the Director 
of the Walsh Gallery at Seton Hall University in South Orange, New Jersey, where she partnered 
with local, national and international organizations on exhibits, programs and educational 
initiatives. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Jeanne to the Hunterdon Art Museum family,” said Cynthia Raiton,  
President of the HAM Board of Trustees. “Her vision, leadership, and passion for the arts make 
her the ideal person to guide the museum into its next phase of growth and innovation.” 

As Executive Director, Brasile will oversee all aspects of the museum’s operations, including 
curatorial planning, community partnerships, fundraising initiatives, and strategic development. 
She will play a key role in advancing the museum’s mission to educate, challenge and inspire 
community through the arts. 

“I am honored to join the Hunterdon Art Museum at such a pivotal time,” said Brasile. “This 
museum has a rich legacy and a dynamic future. I look forward to working closely with the team, 
the board, and the community to build on our momentum and further expand access to the arts.” 

 

### 

For more information, please contact: 

Steven Ryan 
Director of Development 
steven@hunterdonartmuseum.org​
908-735-8415​
www.hunterdonartmuseum.org 
 


